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Townsend, Erle

From: Paul Leblond <pleblond@me.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 4:27 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good Day, 

 

As a Maine Citizen I believe an all-electric future will happen.  But many believe this will 

happen overnight and seem to resist this change.  This change will not happen overnight as 

this is a transition not a light switch.  Battery electric vehicles are far superior because we are 

not burning the fuel.  Burning gasoline to propel a vehicle in the 21st century just doesn’t 

seem to make sense any more. Battery technology is redefining itself every day.  The 

infrastructure is here in Maine and growing as well. 

 

Plus we need more choice for consumers.  That is not a bad thing. 

 

Please support the transition to EVs. 

 

Thank you 

Paul Leblond 

Portland, Maine 

 


